



November 17, 2021

Dear parents of students who attended the Spanish class at Bach on 11/12,

We were notified that an individual who tested positive for COVID-19 was present at the after-school Spanish class at Bach on Friday, November 12. Please note that privacy regulations restrict us from sharing identifying or personal information about the individual who has been diagnosed with COVID-19.

The AAPS COVID-19 Response Team has conducted the district contact tracing protocol in consultation with the Washtenaw County Health Department (WCHD). The investigation found that there were no close contacts during the after-school Spanish class.

The Washtenaw County Health Department recommends that the Spanish class participants and all of their family members closely monitor themselves for symptoms over the next 14 days. The student health questionnaire is linked here: <u>Daily Student Pre-Screening for COVID-19 Symptoms</u>.

If you or a family member is experiencing even mild symptoms, we urge you to get a COVID-19 test. The WCHD has information about testing locations <u>HERE</u>.

Sincerely,

Ivy Juan

Rec&Ed After School Programs